
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

THE VICTORY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
ALLAWAY AVENUE | PAULSGROVE, PORTSMOUTH PO6 4QP 
PHONE: 02392 001160 | FAX: 02392 001161 
admin1@thevictory.portsmouth.sch.uk | www.thevictoryprimary.co.uk  

 Executive Principal: Mr. J.Hartley 
Head of School: Mrs K Jones 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs V Gidney 
 

 

 

 

7th September 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Firstly, welcome to a new school year at The Victory. Every year is a fantastic PE and sports 

year at The Victory. As you are aware we have all been working hard to ensure the children 

can learn in as normal conditions as possible.  

Physical Education at the school begins on Monday 14th September. This year we are asking 

that children come to school in their PE kit ready to commence their learning on the days 

that they do PE. After their PE lesson, they will remain in their kit for the rest of the day so 

it can then be taken home in order to be washed if necessary for the following week. In this 

letter, there is a reminder of the kit expectations along with the timetable so you are aware 

of when your child will have their lesson(s). 

▪ Sky blue Victory t-shirt or plain sky blue t-shirt. 
▪ Navy/black shorts. 
▪ Trainers or plimsolls for outdoor lessons. 
▪ Footwear to be worn when walking to the hall/outside area. 
▪ Jumpers can be worn in cold weather. 
▪ Long hair must be tied back. 
▪ Earrings to be removed or taped up. 
▪ In the winter a tracksuit to avoid getting cold, but must also be blue or black. 

 

The timetable attached displays the classes and their day for PE. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Physical Education lessons 

Class Physical Education lesson taking place on: 

Starfish Monday 

Jellyfish Monday 

Penguin Wednesday 

Puffin Wednesday 

Crab Tuesday/Wednesday 

Seahorse Tuesday/Wednesday 

Octopus Tuesday/Friday 

Turtle Tuesday/Friday 

Sealion Thursday 

Dolphin Thursday 

Lionfish Tuesday/Friday 

Swordfish Tuesday/Friday 

Shark Monday 

Stingray Monday 

Rainbow Fish 1 Wednesday 

Rainbow Fish 2 Friday 

 

We appreciate your efforts in helping us to carry out these activities as normally and safely 

as possible under these circumstances. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs K Unitt 
School Sports Co-ordinator and Physical Education Leader 


